
  

 

 
 
LETTER OF INTENT  
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
Esteemed Delegates to the ERO General Assembly, 
 
With all my passion for dentistry, my experience, and my knowledge of dental politics, 
I would very much like to put forward my candidacy as ERO Secretary General.  
 
By training, I am an oral surgeon in a private dental practice near Frankfurt Germany. 
Since 2023 I am President of the Dental Chamber of Hesse and currently member of 
the German ERO and FDI delegation as well as member of the ERO Working Group 
Dental Team. 
 
One of my primary goals during my mandate as Secretary General would be to reduce 
bureaucracy, which is often a significant barrier in our daily practices. Over the years, 
I have seen firsthand how excessive administrative burdens can hinder the quality of 
care we provide to our patients. Advocating for policies that reduce unnecessary 
complexity will be at the heart of my efforts. 
 
Another key area I am deeply committed to is the ongoing improvement of quality in 
dentistry. For many years, I have been passionate about this issue, and I have worked 
in different ways in Germany to advance the quality of dental care. I believe that a high 
level of care should be the baseline, not the exception, and I would strive to ensure 
that quality remains a cornerstone of our profession. 
 
Furthermore, I am eager to continue and strengthen our cooperation with other dental 
associations across Europe. Collaboration among different countries is crucial for 
sharing best practices, tackling common challenges, and advocating for the interests 
of the dental profession on a larger scale.  
 
I am deeply motivated to take on this responsibility and would consider it a great honor 
to serve as Secretary General. I am confident that my experience, dedication, and 
vision for the future of our profession will enable me to make a positive contribution to 
the future of ERO. 
 
Finally, I am committed to ensuring that the ERO brings added value to each individual 
dentist across all the countries ERO represent. I look very much forward to the 
opportunity for a mutual exchange, and I am always available to discuss questions you 
might have. 
 
Thank you for considering my application. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 


